Bylaw Bulletin 2 – Dog’s in Parks
June 10, 2015

The District is always challenged by dogs being on beaches and at the Sunday Farmer’s Market.  We are having a lot of problems and would like to clarify a few issues.

In Heritage Park, it is okay to walk your dog on a leash along the sidewalk, but dogs are not allowed on the grassy areas or the designated play areas.  In fact, cogs are not permitted in any park that has a children’s playground.  For health reasons, a children’s play area must be kept as clean as possible.

Park Regulation Bylaw 2089, 2014 Section 17 states that dogs are only allowed on parks and beaches designated in Schedule “A” of the bylaw.  This means that dogs are allowed on-leash on most trails, along Centennial Way (our popular waterfront walkway) as well as in undeveloped and wilderness parks.  The District does have four off off-leash dog areas at MacKinnon, Pincushion and Sanderson Parks and the T-Boat Launch/Doggie Beach.

Dogs are permitted on the beach at the following locations: 

1. The “T” or “Doggy Beach is an off-leash Dog Park located near the Princeton and Highway 97 boat launch. A new fence was installed earlier this year to help keep the dogs safe from the highway traffic. This fence is designed to keep dogs off the highway but has openings at both ends.  Also, please take note of the ‘No Parking’ signs along the entrance to the dog beach parking area.  Additional parking is available in the lot to the north of the entrance.

2. Dogs are allowed on-leash along the beach and off-leash in the water at:

a. Strachan’s Corner Beach, in a designated area off of the Centennial Walkway between the 8th Street & Beach Avenue boat launch and 13th Street;

b. Pentowna Park, to the west of the T-Boat launch on the lakeside below Beach Avenue and Highway 97; and

c. Todd Beach in a designated waterfront area across from and between the District pump house at 3896 Beach Avenue and the home located at 3860 Beach Avenue. The area is marked with signs.

Please be aware that owners are expected to be in control of their animal at all times.  Look for the signs along Beach Avenue that indicate where dogs are allowed. It would be great if our citizens would both set an example and provide helpful directions to visiting tourists.  Be friendly and direct tourists to our dog-friendly beaches!
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